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NOTICE OF ANNUAL
MEETING OF MEMBERS
PACE SAVINGS & CREDIT
UNION LIMITED
April 28, 2021

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Annual General Meeting of the
members of PACE Savings & Credit Union (“PACE”) will be held
remotely for the purposes set out below:

MEETING DATE, TIME, AND MANNER:
To protect the health and safety of our members, PACE will hold its
Annual General Meeting (AGM) remotely on Wednesay, April 28, 2021
at 6pm.
Members may participate in the meeting in one of two ways:
- by streaming the meeting online in your browser or on your mobile

device, or
- by dialing a toll-free telephone number and listening to the meeting.
IMPORTANT: If you wish to stream the meeting online, PACE must
have your email address on file to send you a secure URL to access
the meeting. The URL cannot be shared and only allows one device to
access the meeting.
To update your email address and other contact information, please
call our Contact Center at 1-877-588-7223, Monday through Friday
between 8am and 8pm, or Saturday between 8am and 2pm.
PURPOSE:
The purpose of the meeting is:
1. To receive the reports of Financial Services Regulatory Authority of

Ontario (FSRA), as Administrator of PACE;
2. To receive the 2020 Audited Financial Statements of PACE;
3. To receive the Auditor’s report; and
4. To receive the report of PACE CEO.
Copies of the meeting agenda, FSRA report, financial statements,
and PACE CEO report are available online at www.pacecu.ca, at any
branch of PACE, or will be mailed (upon request), to members in good
standing, at least 10 days before the meeting. We encourage members
to view material online and to stream the AGM online. Opportunity will
be provided during the AGM to ask questions.

DATED this 15th day of April, 2021.

Note: As there are no Board elections and the Administrator has
appointed the Auditor, there is no requirement for member voting at
this AGM.

Heather Sarnecki
Corporate Secretary

be provided during the AGM to ask questions.

Heather Sarnecki

pacecu.ca

Grow some creativity with these 
spring inspired crafts 

By Jane Muller

What do coffee filters, clothes pins, 
rocks and feathers have in common? 
They can all be used to create crafts 
and keep little hands busy during 
Spring Break and beyond.

Keep craft supplies together in a 
container to make them easily acces-
sible when the creative spirit moves 
your kids. In fact, decorating your 
craft supply box can be a creative 
expression in itself.

Here are some ideas to inspire 
crafting sessions.

Butterfly clips
With a wooden clothes pin as its 

body and a coffee filter for wings, 
it’s easy to make this craft fly. Coffee 
filters are great for w a t e r 
colour paints. 
Dampen the fil-
ter with water 
and watch 
the colours 
spread. Or for 
a more precise 
design, paint or 
colour a dry filter. Paint 
the clothes pin to match. G a t h e r 
the filter in the middle and clip it in 
place with the clothes pin. Use a twist 
tie or chenille stem to make the anten-
nae. Your butterfly can be clipped onto 
a curtain or an indoor plant. Apply a 
magnet to the bottom of the clothes 
pin and attach it to metal objects.

Put some paint on it
Small smooth stones are the perfect 

vehicle for paints and during the pan-
demic they have been used to convey 
simple messages of hope and good 

will. Get into the act and cre-
ate some rock art of your own. 

If painted rocks are 
to reside outside, 
seal them with a 
waterproof clear 

coat. 

Put a flower in it
Clay pots provide another 

perfect canvas and they’re also 
practical. Design a one-of-a-
kind flower pot and plant a 
seed in it. Marigolds are easy 

to grow and are well suited to 
a small container. Plant seeds now 
and they will be well on their way by 
Mother’s Day. Clay pots are porous and 
will need to be sealed with a water-
proof clear coat for outdoor use.

Fun with feathers
Use craft feathers as paint brushes 

and then attach them to the art work.  
This technique is great for wall art, 
greeting cards or decorating paper 
lunch bags to be used for gift bags. 
Paper lunch bags are handy for so 
many things including crafts. It’s sim-
ple to create hand puppets u s i n g 
the bottom as the head 
and the natural fold as the 
mouth. Make same “wild” 
birds and shoot a video 
of them “singing”.
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6235 Main St., PO Box 198, Stouffville L4A 7Z5 • 905-944-1002 • www.progresspaving.com

• Asphalt Paving • Concrete Paving • Interlocking

• Resurfacing and Repairs • Sealing and Crack Filling

Thank You Stouffville
I would like to take this moment to thank all of
you for believing in us especially during these
difficult times. Stay positive and be safe.

Vince Crupi and the Progress Team

Services:

Thank you again for always
supporting us.

Be safe. All the best to you this spring.

Happy Spring Stouffville

SERVICES
• Spring/Fall Lawn & Garden Clean Up
• Weekly/Biweekly Lawn & Garden Maintenance
• Garden Installations: Mulch/Soil/Planting

info@foxtailpropertyservices.com • 905.591.1323 • www.foxtailpropertyservices.com
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